
New Mexico must step up 
to help our families who 
are struggling
Families need economic relief now, and the Low-Income 
Comprehensive Tax Rebate (LICTR) can help.

Providing relief for those in our communities who need it most is an essential part 
of making our tax system more equitable and ensuring that all New Mexicans can 
survive through and thrive after the pandemic.
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THE PROPOSAL
Our families are struggling to make ends meet and every dollar matters. Indexing LICTR from 1998 dollars to 
today’s dollars to account for in�ation would make a huge di�erence in the number of people who receive it 
and the amount of rebate they receive. 
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#StrongerNM

For more information on LICTR, visit www.nmvoices.org

LICTR NOW

LICTR is only available to New Mexicans who earn the 
very lowest incomes – $22,000 or less

The rebate is only worth between $10 and 
$450 per family

LICTR returns $17 million to New Mexico’s 
lowest earning taxpayers2

LICTR IMPROVED

Would make LICTR available to New Mexicans 
earning $36,000 or less

The rebate would be worth between $15 and $730 per 
family and would benefit more than 125,000 taxpayers

Would return $30+ million more to those who need it 
most in our communities3 
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